As a honorably retired peace officer | would respectfully like to say that the current batch of anti second
amendment legislation being proposed as firearm safety measures are anything but safely related.

Proposing potential punishment for acts of a thief against the lawful owner and thereby a Victim of a
crime for the unlawful use of the stolen property is inane.

Keeping all firearms locked up and rendered unavailable for immediate use is equally absurd.

Enforce the laws that currently govern ownership, possession and use of lawfully owned
firearms. Please stop legislating law abiding citizen into criminals.

Do you blame the car of an intoxicated driver for a collision. No, you don't. But a gun is blamed because
someone uses it improperly. What is the difference?

Please vote against the slate of anti firearm legislation being proposed.
Regards,

Bob Red



